
  

 

July 2023 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

We are looking forward to the reward trip which is taking place on Tuesday 18th July to Drayton 

Manor.  Please find below important information regarding the trip: 

• The bus will leave school at 8am prompt.  We will not be able to wait for late arrivals – pupils 

should meet in the school car park from 7:30am. 

• We will be leaving the park at 3:30-4pm, estimated to arrive back at school at around 

6:00pm.   

• There will be a comfort stop during the journey but pupils will not have time to buy food at 

the services. 

• Pupils should wear non-uniform clothes and suitable footwear. No open-toed shoes or 

sliders!  

• Pupils should bring a packed lunch and snacks / drinks.  There are food areas at the park but 

they can be expensive.  Pupils receiving Free School Meals will be provided with a packed 

lunch but they may want to bring additional snacks. 

• Pupils can bring cash but a sensible amount.  Staff on the trip will not be responsible for 

looking after pupil’s cash during the day. 

• If pupils choose to bring a mobile phone, they must be responsible for it at all times. 

• Please could you ensure that weather appropriate clothing and sun cream is provided if 

required on the day.   

We are keen to ensure all children are safe and have an enjoyable day.  I will have check in 

opportunities and the Park information office will be able to contact me at all times. We look 

forward to a fun-packed day! 

Your faithfully, 

 

Mr J Savory     Mr D Merrett 

Head of Year 10    Head of Year 9 

Ty Gwyn Way, Fairwater, Cwmbran, Torfaen, 
NP44 4YZ 

Tel/Ffòn: 01633 643950 

Email/Ebost: 
Head.cwmbranhigh@torfaen.gov.uk 

Website: www.cwmbranhigh.co.uk 

Headteacher/Pennaeth: Mr M T Sims    

 


